
 

 

  
Stewards completed an inquiry on 17TH June 2013 involving Licensed 
trainer Mr Damien Mills. It was alleged that he left his greyhound trailer 
unattended for a period of time on the 4th June 2013 on the Angle Park 
premises.  
 
Stewards took evidence from Mr Mills and after giving consideration to that 
evidence he was charged with negligence under Greyhound Racing rule 
86(o). 
 
After pleading guilty to the charge he was fined the sum of $400, with $200 being 
suspended on the condition that he commits no further offence under this rule for a 
period of 12 months. 
  
Further Information: 
 
Paul Marks  (08) 8243 7100 
Integrity and Standards Manager 
Greyhound Racing SA  
Further Information: 
 


